
 

Health Care Council of Unions 
Bargaining Update: Collective Agreement Signed 

 
Dear CUPE members, 

We are pleased to announce that your collective agreement has now been signed by all parties. 
This means that all the provisions negotiated, including new preceptor and reassignment 
premiums, are now effective.  

In addition, the committee struck to identify the "Leading in Atlantic Canada" classifications has 
been working diligently, with good progress being made. Other committees set in the agreement 
will begin work as indicated. We will keep you updated as the committees’ work continues to 
unfold. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns about this process, please reach out to your Area 
VP. 

 


